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SecPa Distribution in Pudtol 

PSA-Apayao continues to distribute  
Free Live Births

Two-hundred fifty-six out of the 473 birth certificates
which had arrived at PSO from the PSA central office
were already delivered to the beneficiaries residing in
Flora, Conner, and Pudtol. Said document is a
substantial and official recognition of identity that
serves as reliable vital record mostly needed for
government transactions, to include claiming of
benefits and assistance. The distribution was done
through the Civil Registration Unit, in collaboration with
the respective Local Civil Registry Offices of the
aforesaid municipalities (LCROs). The number of Birth
certificates which were printed in Security paper
(SecPa) was a tangible product of the Birth
Registration Assistance Project (BRAP), a flagship
program of the agency, designed to reach out
unregistered individuals... continue reading at page 2
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...primarily those members from the marginalized
communities. 
Based on the consolidated report of the Birth
Registration Coordinator (BRC), many are still on
process but it is expected that they will arrive the
soonest time possible in order to hand it over to
the successful registrants. 
During the recently conducted distributions in the
respective municipalities in Apayao, beneficiaries
had expressed their sincere gratitude for the
agency’s project. This initiative underscores the
PSA’s commitment to uphold and promote the
rights of every citizen to legal identity, as well as
it reflects efficiency in vital record management
focused on excellent public service.

2024 Census of Population and Community-Based Monitoring
System (2024 POPCEN-CBMS) Activities

The 2024 Population Census and Community-
Based Monitoring System (2024 POPCEN-CBMS)
was successfully convened in the Municipalities of
Pudtol and Calanasan on April 1 and April 4,
respectively. These were attended by PNP, DILG
and concerned municipal offices.

Task Force Training on 2024 POPCEN-CBMS for
Barangay Profile Questionnaire, Service Facilities
and Government Projects was also attended by Dr.
Chowen Jay Arrellano, the provincial focal person,
and        Mr. Bryant Lord Marquez, COSW -
Statistical Specialist II, held at PSA Quezon City on
April 15 to 29. 

Municipal CBMS Convening Board of Pudtol (upper
photo) and Calanasan (lower photo)

ePhil ID is a proactive strategy of the
PSA  that will allow more Filipinos to  
immediately enjoy the benefits of
being PhilSys-registered

What is ePhil ID?
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PSA-Apayao continues to distribute  
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Philippine Statistics Authority- Apayao

 https://rssocar.psa.gov.ph/apayao

apayao@psa.gov.ph

2F & 3F Ramirez Bldg., San Isidro
Sur, Luna, Apayao

@PSAApayao
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Other Surveys Conducted
During the month, the data collection of various
surveys was conducted, namely: Quarterly Labor
Force Survey, Rice and Corn Stocks Survey,
Backyard Livestock and Poultry Survey, Corn
Production Survey, and Palay and Corn Production
Survey. The output of these surveys supports the
data needs of planners, policy and decision makers,
and other stakeholders, among others. 
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Training on Quarterly Labor Force Survey

Statistical Researchers collecting
data on various surveys

Provincial Data Review of Retail Price Survey (on the left) and
Quarterly Fisheries Survey (on the right).


